
RCC COMPACTION ROLLER

Roller-Compacted Concrete (RCC), RCC, roller compacted concrete, RCC Compaction is the most important stage of
construction: it provides density.

Pneumatic tyred rollers PTR can be very effective for providing a smooth, tight surface. RCC is quick to
install and requires no reinforced steel. The moisture content of the concrete is crucial for achieving maximum
precompaction values. These ensure that the pressure bars are in permanent contact with the mix, forcing the
mix down until it cannot be compacted any more. Test strips are a good way to demonstrate that the density,
surface requirements and joints are meeting the required performance. A spray-on membrane can also be used
to seal moisture inside. Not least the perception that RCC can be somewhat unpredictable when it comes to
quality. RCC as a running surface Roller compacted concrete is a relatively dry, no-slump concrete which is
laid using asphalt paving equipment. Normally, RCC is blended in continuous-mixing pugmills at or near the
construction site. If economy outweighs appearance, the RCC is allowed to crack naturally. Compaction
should take place as soon as possible, to reduce moisture loss through evaporation or moisture ingress through
rain. This unique technology produces the highest compaction values that can be achieved by a road paver.
Practical Tips for Paving In order to achieve perfect results when placing RCC, a number of factors must be
taken into consideration â€” referring to the properties of the concrete on the one hand, and to settings of the
compacting systems inside the screed on the other. At first, the water is to be sprayed in a fine mist in order to
prevent wash-out of the concrete surface. Low cost continues to draw engineers, owners, and construction
managers to RCC. It will also prescribe an abrasion resistance test. Controls Group produces a gyratory
compactor specifically for concrete which complies with this method. Ashfield agreed this is good practice
and says that it is a common requirement from the UK Highways Agency, with cement bound materials. But
before some specifiers will consider RCC as an alternative to asphalt, there are a few issues to tackle. As with
any type of concrete, curing makes moisture available for hydrationâ€”the chemical reaction that causes
concrete to harden and gain strength. Moisture is added over the course of at least 3 days allowing setting of
the concrete. Once cured, the pavement is ready for use. It says that compressive strength specimens for RCC
should be made in the same way as for other hydraulically bound materials, using a vibrating hammer in
accordance with EN  When appearance is important, joints can be saw cut into the RCC to control crack
location. The pulse generator generates high-frequency pressure pulses. Materials producers do already use
gyrator compactors to help them design RCC mixes. Often, just static roller passes are sufficient. The RCC
hardens and increases in strength. The new EN Part 1 will call for tests to demonstrate compressive strength,
flexural strength and the immediate bearing index, which measures how quickly you can traffic a material
after it has been laid. A pulse generator inside the system generates high-frequency pressure pulses. However,
the number of roller passes must be kept to a minimum in order to achieve the best possible stability, evenness
and surface structure. Finally, the concrete layer is compacted with rollers.


